
 

 

TB2020-001 
 
Subject: SA2010 Helmets. 
 
From: Rick Parent, Technical Director 
 
Date: January 30, 2020 
 
 
 
Helmet Specs: 
 
The SA2020 helmets will not be available until October of this year. 
 
The current SA2010 approved helmets will expire at the end of the season. 
 
For 2021 the two approved spec helmets will be SA2015 and SA2020. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


